
President, FHRAI

It is with great pride and joy that I welcome you all to the 55th Annual Convention of the Federation of Hotel & 

Restaurant Associations of India (FHRAI), being hosted this year in the dynamic city of Bengaluru. As President of 

both FHRAI and SIHRA, it is a special privilege to bring this prestigious gathering to Karnataka, a state known for its 

rich heritage, innovation, and hospitality. 

This convention is more than just an industry event—it is a forum to exchange knowledge, explore new 

opportunities, and collectively envision the future of Indian hospitality as we march towards 2047. I am confident 

that the deliberations, networking, and partnerships formed here will pave the way for sustainable growth, greater 

resilience, and global recognition for our sector. 

I warmly welcome all delegates and wish you a fruitful and memorable convention in Bengaluru.

K. Syama Raju
President of FHRAI

11


